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We are all aware of the critical situation in Ukraine. We all hope that this war will stop soon and that 
the situation will return to normal. 
 
Regarding our activities, we can confirm that: 
 

• C&K does not have any facilities in Ukraine, Russia or Belarus; 
• C&K does not have any suppliers in these three countries; 
• We have not identified any direct or indirect impact on our supply chain due to this critical 

situation 
 
We will update you in case some unforeseen event may impact our deliveries or our supply chain. 
 
Our teams remain fully available in case you have any specific questions. 
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